
 

 

 
   THE KINDERGARTE STARTERS - DUBAI 

KGS / C/ 341-20                  CIRCULAR                                     09/12/2020 

 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
Last working day and re-opening day before and after the winter break: - 

The last working day before the winter break for the students from KG1 to Grade 5 is Thursday, 10th 

December, 2020. There will be regular school on this day. 

The School will remain closed for the winter break from Sunday, 13h December, 2020 to Thursday, 31st  

December, 2020.  School reopens on Sunday, 3rd January, 2021. 

 
School Office timings during the winter break: - 
The school office will remain open for administrative purposes during the winter break from Sunday, 13th 

December, 2020 to Thursday, 31st December, 2020 (except: Fridays, Saturdays,  Christmas Day (25th 

December, 2020) and New year (1st Jan, 2021), giving parents the opportunity to: 

1. Enquire about student vacancies 
2. Pay outstanding fees 
3. Pre-pay fees for the next term 

 

We urge parents to take advantage of the quiet period to make payments. Office timings will be from 8:00 

a.m. to 1:30 p.m. during the winter break. You could also avail the online facility to pay fees. 

 

*** SEASONS GREETINGS AND BEST WISHES FOR THE NEW YEAR. *** 

Thank you for your support and co-operation. 
 
 
Thank you. 

Warm regards, 

 

Asha Alexander 
Principal 
Executive Leader- Climate Change, GEMS Education 

 

 


